
 
 
From: Wicks, Jonathan <JWicks@walkerconsultants.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 7:32 PM 
To: Community-Development <CommunityDevelopment@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: Planning Commission Comment 11/17 
 
Hello, 
 
Public comment during meeting was not available for phone call. Please accept 
this response for the hope chapel medical office project.  
 
Shared parking should be the standard for all projects moving forward. My dentist 
recently left down when the chamber of commerce building sold. 
 
We need more medical office in this city. Regardless of parking.  
 
Please approve.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Jonathan Wicks, CAPP 
Walker Consultants  
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